
BREAGE PARISH COUNCIL SUPPORTS ROAD SAFETY PROJECT ‘20 IS PLENTY’ 

 

Breage Parish Council has been developing the ‘20 is Plenty’ Project in conjunction with Vision 
Zero South West. This is a project between a number of organisations across Devon and 
Cornwall. The one thing we all share is a commitment to cut the number of serious road injuries 
across our area. 

Breage Parish Council has recently supplied Hi Vis jackets to Godolphin Primary School 
children and to Breage C of E Primary school teachers to keep them safe on their journeys to 
and from school. The children have also been given “Be Bright Be Safe” Book Bag stickers and 
have attended Road Safety sessions with our Police Community Support Officer, Julia Berry. 

You may have spotted numerous ‘20 is Plenty’ road signs around our Parish, provided by Breage 
Parish Council with a view to helping motorists understand that particularly where people are, 
speeds should be cut to 20mph. 

Pictured below are Administrator & Head of Breage C of E Primary School with their Hi Vis 
jackets, the children proudly showing off their book bag stickers, our Tri Service Safety & 
Neighbourhood Police Officers & Cllr. Diana Thomas, Vice Chair Breage Parish Council. 

 

                                        



 

                   

 


